
 

  

 

Dear Prof. ,   Musaed N. J. AlAwad 

ABSTRACT ACCEPTED LETTER 

Congratulations!  

We are pleased to inform you that your abstract below has been accepted for poster 

presentation at our upcoming conference.  

Abstract ID 0132 

Title 

Review of Naturally Occurring Radioactive Materials and Applied 

Radiation-based Technologies Management in the Oil and Gas 

Industry 

Corresponding 

author 
malawwad@ksu.edu.sa  

 

Kindly register and pay the registration fees by 15th December 2024 to ensure your inclusion 

in the program. Please note that failure to do so may result in your exclusion from the 

conference. For conference fees and payment methods, please refer to the IRRMA-12 website 

( https://rpc.ksu.edu.sa/ar/node/2867 ).  

Your participation in the IRRMA-12 will be an excellent opportunity to share your research 

with colleagues worldwide. 

If you have any questions, please email us at rpcksu@gmail.com . For future correspondence, 

please include your Abstract ID in the subject line. 

We eagerly anticipate your presence and participation in this conference, where your research 

will undoubtedly enrich our discussions. 

Professor Mohammed Alkhorayef  

IRRMA 12 Chair 

King Saud University 

 


